
BOULDER COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH 
Reschedule Announcement 

The October Regularly Scheduled Board of Health Meeting has been rescheduled for October 
20th, 2025, due to the Boulder County Board of County Commissioner’s declaration of the 2nd 

Monday of October as a county holiday in observance of Indigenous People’s Day. 

Upcoming Regular BOH Meetings 
November 17, 2025 - RESCHEDULED 
December 8, 2025 
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